
Assistant Chief Dane Sorensen Response 
 
I have never shared ACJIS information with anyone who is not authorized – ever. I have not 
been requested to provide ACJIS information to City Manager Rosa Inchausti, nor have I 
given it to her – or any unauthorized person. 
 
Regarding the text addressing Papago Park: at the time, the park was a concern for the city 
due to crime occurring in and around it. It is the responsibility of Tempe Police to address 
crime and do criminal justice work to keep our city safe.  That is exactly what we did.  

This letter is nothing but a malicious attempt to smear Tempe Police Department and the 
outstanding officers who work here.  

 


